Head Teacher: Mrs C. Kilbey BA (Hons) QTS Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs C. Pepin B.Ed (Hons)

Kingsley Rd Bishop's Tachbrook Leamington Spa CV33 9RY

Bishop's Tachbrook C of E Primary School

Telephone: 01926 426020 admin3141@welearn365.com



Pupils' behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary' The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength of the school. This is a GOOD school." (OFSTED 2019)

26th Oct 2023

Dear Parents

Extended Educational Visit - Manor Adventure 27th - 29th Sept 2024

Following previous successful visits to Manor Adventure we have provisionally booked the Centre for September 2024 when your child will be in Y6. We will be holding a meeting for children and parents of Year 5 to explain what is involved, answer questions and show photographs of previous trips to enable you to make a decision. The meeting will be held on Wednesday 12th October in the Hall at 3pm. The rear gate will be open as will the front gate to enable you to get to the hall ramp for entrance. Please visit the website of www.manoradventure.com for more details. The centre the school visits is in Craven Arms, Shropshire.

The total cost of the weekend (Friday afternoon to Sunday afternoon) will be approximately £240 depending on the response. This includes accommodation and transport. Any surplus money will be refunded after the visit.

A non-refundable deposit of £50 is required by 24th Nov 2023 to enable the school to confirm the number of places with Manor Adventure. Any problems with paying by this date please contact Mrs Wyatt/Mrs Kilbey/Mrs Pepin.

The total amount must be paid by 5th July 2024 and although the payment dates do not have to be strictly adhered to (apart from the deposit) please note the suggestion below:

> £50 deposit by 24th Nov 2023 £60 to be paid by 22nd March 2024 £60 to be paid by 21st June 2024 £70 to be paid by 5th July 2024

If there is any difficulty in paying the money please contact Mrs Wyatt to see if any other arrangements can be made. Any child who has ever received Free School Meals may be eligible for a grant so please contact Mrs Wyatt to access these funds.

Yours sincerely

Claire Pepin and Amy Boak Y6 Classteachers

www.btschool.co.uk















